

INFORMATION SHARING REPORT May 6, 2019

Public Outreach

All members of City Council and staff from City Manager, Police, Fire and Finance participated in the 2019 National Day of Prayer. City Manager Howard Kunik welcomed attendees, Mayor Nancy Prafke read the City's proclamation, Police Chief Pam Davis and Fire Chief Ray Briggs led the Pledge of Allegiance, and Council Member Gary Wein provided the benediction.

Good News

The National Institute of Governmental Purchasing Award for Outstanding Agency Accreditation was presented to the Procurement Department at the May 1 City Council meeting.



Nancy Morris, Police Department Communications, was presented with a 15 year Service Award at the May 1 City Council meeting.

